
Nadine Dilworth 
 
Not only am I concerned about the impact on the air and water quality, but the increase in rail and
road traffic could also degrade our quality of life. Ultimately, this smelter offers no benefits to
Sandpoint area residents like myself. I also worry my property will lose value.
 


